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Accepting Cobblestone Parade Entries Now
KLZA - Entries are being accepted now for the Cobblstone Parade to be held Saturday, August 25th
at 11 a-m in Falls City.

You do not have to preregister, but the organizers do encourage it so they can plan for as much
space as is needed.

If you want to enter, call Lori Gottula at 402-245-8145 or send her an e-mail at
gottula@sentco.net.
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